
 

No.SWR/RRC/563/EN.No.03/2015/GDCE/ASM                      Date: 28.05.2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Sub: General Department Competitive Examination (GDCE) for filling up of posts   
                     Assistant Station Master in PB1 Rs.5200-20200+GP 2800/- in SWR. 
 Ref: (1) Employment Notification No: 03/2015 dated: 01-05-2015. 
         (2) This office letter of even number dated 01-04-2016 

 
 
****** 

 
Reference to the above, Written examination for filling up of posts of Assistant Station 

Master in PB1 Rs.5200-20200+GP 2800/- against General Department Competitive Examination 
(GDCE) in SWR was conducted on 17-04-2016 (Sunday) at Hubli, Bangalore & Mysore 
centers. 

 

As a next process of selection as indicated at Para 12.1 of the Notification, the 
candidates, who have secured qualifying marks in the written examination are to be subjected for 
Psycho/Aptitude Test as a pre-requisite. 

 

The candidates called for the Psycho/Aptitude Test will be at the ratio of 1:5 from 
amongst those secured qualifying marks in the written examination held on 17.04.2016. The 
above ratio is based on the communal break-up of the vacancies as notified in the notification 
and about 356 candidates are eligible to be subjected for the said test. 

 

Accordingly, the candidates are hereby alerted to be in readiness to attend the 
Psycho/Aptitude Test scheduled to be conducted from 22.06.2016 (02 Sessions) to 
23.06.2016 (one session)  at Railway Officers Club, Opp. DRM’s Office, St.Andrews Church 
Road, Gadag Road, Hubli-580 020. 

 

The candidates may verify their status of eligibility/ineligibility and the date to appear for 
Psycho/Aptitude Test by entering their Roll No and Date of Birth in the RRC website 
www.rrchubli.in. The eligible candidates may download the call letter from the RRC website. 

 

It may be noted that, call Letters will not be sent to the eligible candidates through post. 
The Call Letters are downloadable and the eligible candidates may download the same 
through website of RRC, Hubli i.e. www.rrchubli.in.The downloading of Call Letters will be 
Open from 10/06/2016 onwards. The facility of downloading Call Letters will be closed at 
23.59 hours on21/06/2016. 

 

The candidates should take the hard copy of the downloaded Call Letters and present 
the same before the concerned authorities during the examination; failing which such candidates 
will not be allowed for writing the examination. 

 

It may please be instructed to concerned Supervisors that, they should relieve the 
candidates on production of call letters duly issuing  passes to the candidates for attending the 
Written Examination. 

 

For any doubts/clarifications, the candidates may “Contact us” on the helpline numbers 
mentioned in the RRC website. 

 

 

South Western Railway 
Railway Recruitment Cell 

GM’s Office Complex 2nd Floor Club Road  
Hubli-580020 
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